
         

  

  

This Week’s Highlights 
 

 

In Nursery we have focused our learning on the story Jack and the Beanstalk, the children are learning to retell 
the story, thinking about the order of events. They have also listened to the piece of music “In the Hall of the 
Mountain King”, using the music to re-enact the story, thinking about the movements to make. We have also 
enjoyed spending time outside and talking about the changes as we head to the season of Spring.  
  

-------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Reception, we began our week investigating who had laid eggs in our classroom. We wrote about what 
thought may hatch from the egg. We had two ducks visit us on the field and we learnt about dinosaurs. We have 
also been learning about keeping ourselves safe through the NSPCC approach of ‘Pantosaurus’. The children 
have enjoyed singing the Pantosaurus song. In Maths, we are developing our understanding of numbers up to 
10, exploring relationships between numbers including one more and one less.  

--------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 1 we created some wonderful poems with the poet Ian Bland.  We loved creating actions to help too!  
In history, we are learning about nurses from the past, and how they have impacted on health care today.  We 
have been researching different types of vehicles in DT to help us think about which vehicle we would like to 
design and make this term. 

---------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 2 we enjoyed creating alliteration poems with the poet Ian Bland. It was lots of fun sharing out poems 

to our class and hearing their feedback. We enjoyed trying different healthy drinks in DT as part of our product 

research in order to help us create our own in the coming weeks. We have also been working hard on learning 

all about multiplication in Maths this week. 
----------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 3 we really enjoyed our afternoon on Tuesday with poet Ian Bland. We worked with him to create our 

own poems, mainly about animals and celebrities! We have had assessment week in school this week and have 

been really impressing our teachers with our mature attitude towards showcasing our knowledge and skills. 
----------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 4 we came up with some fantastic kennings whilst working with the poet Ian Bland and we had lots of 
fun in the process! We have continued to work on finding the perimeter of shapes during Maths, and in English 
we started ‘Queen of Darkness’. We are looking forward to finding out more about Boudica next week! 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 5 we have enjoyed going back to swimming this week! We have all been working so hard to gain more 
confidence in the water learning different strokes and breathing techniques. For Assessment Week, the children 
have been showing so much resilience – and have really given it their best! In Science, we have been learning 
about combustions and how removing one part of the fire triangle can put a fire out.  

     --------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 6, we have been busy with assessments and showing everyone just how much we’ve learned. We had a 
great time with the poet, Ian Bland and we had the chance to work with him to write our own poems. In PSHE, 
we’ve looked at social media versus reality and the children have understood that everything this see on social 
media isn’t a true reflection of that person’s life. 
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Coughs and sneezes spread 
diseases! 

To help stop the spread of germs: 

• Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue 
when you cough or sneeze. 

• Throw used tissues in the rubbish bin. 
• If you don't have a tissue, cough or sneeze 

into your elbow, not your hands. 

Remember to immediately wash your 
hands after blowing your nose, coughing, 

or sneezing.  

 

Our value this month is: 
 

Kindness 

 



  

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Leighton, Lucas D, 

Reuben D & Asher 

Reception: Ivy-Rose, Lincoln, Flo, Reggie. 

Year 1: Arley, Alaya, Carter, 
Freya B 

Year 4: Blake T, Ryley R, Amelia M, Ethan 
T 

Year 2: Tilly McB, Gracie B, 
Kaloyan, Jasmine 

Year 5: John, Kayla, Scarlet L, Eiden  

Year 3: James M, Sophia T, 
Varali T, Gracie-Mae S 

Year 6: Emily C, Aidan O, Milena P, 
Lojanesh S 

 

 
 

Weekly Winners  
 

 

 

 

School 
Target:  

96% 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week:  

Nursery – furious Year 3 – mature 
Reception – Pantosaurus Year 4 – kennings 
Year 1 – carnivore Year 5 – combustion 
Year 2 – orchestra  Year 6 – representation 

 

 The top Oxford Reading Buddy this week: 

 

 

The Times Tables Rockstars winners are:  

This week’s tournament:  

 

 



 


